
 

THE BULLETIN 
 

Kiwanis Lakeshore THE  
BULLETIN 
April 4, 2023 Club Social 
Cocktails at 5 pm and Dinner at 6 pm. 
Chartwell Residence 3000, rue Notre Dame in Lachine. 
Meeting at 7 pm in person and via Zoom. 
 

Word from the President 

Hello Kiwanians, Welcome to Spring!   
Spring brings new changes and creates new paths.  This 
long-awaited season is synonymous with fresh starts 
and great opportunities for our lives.  In this spirit we at 
Lakeshore Kiwanis welcome our newest member, Tania 
Battah, daughter of the late Al Battah, cherished past 
member of our club.  On behalf of the board and our 
entire membership I extend sincere congratulations to 
Tania and look forward to her enthusiastic presence 
among us.   
 

We also extend a warm welcome to our Guest-Speaker 
Abraham Jolly. Abe is former Director of the Cree 
School Board, and past student of one of the Residential 
Schools.  He will share with us some of his unique 
insights into childhood and adolescent education as 
well as his personal experiences regarding the school 
system during his own formative years.   
 

Please be reminded of our upcoming events.  The DDO 
Community garage sale takes place during the last 
weekend in May so please feel free to contact me or any 
of the board members with your donations of gently 
used treasures and trinkets.  Volunteers for the two-day 
event will no doubt enjoy themselves once again this 
year.  The Golf Tournament Forks & Corks- Bid for Kids’ 
Sake Silent Auction is looking forward to receiving any 
bottles of wine or spirits.  Restaurant gift cards are also 
needed.  I look forward to all offerings to make this 
another great success.   
 

Happy Spring to Everyone.  This beautiful season 
deserves a beautiful welcome indeed. 
 
Sincerely,  
Jo-Ann A. Davies 

 
Happy Birthday  
David Dorrance – April 14 
Margaret Lacouvee – April 27 
 
Membership Anniversaries  
Sylvain Renzi – April 19, 1993 
Andrew De Four – April 10, 2016 
 
Upcoming Speakers: See website for updates. 
June 6: Saving for your child’s future. 
Anne-Marie Égré of the CST Foundation: A great 
organization that has helped more than 800,000 young 
people reach their educational and career goals. 
 
Upcoming Events:  
May 2: Annual General Meeting 
The Nominations Committee is hard at work and will 
provide the slate of Officers & Directors in the coming 
weeks. If you would like to nominate someone, please 
contact President-Elect Christian Aubert. 
 
May 3: Membership Wine and Cheese Soirée 
 5-9 p.m. Sarto-Desnoyers Community Centre in Dorval.  
 
May 18 to 20: EC&C Convention in Quebec City 
For details: andy.sarrasin@lakeshorekiwanis.ca 
 
June 11 to 21: Forks & Corks - Bid for Kids’ Sake Silent 
Auction 
Restaurant Gift Certificates, Wines, and Spirits 
 
June 20: 24th Kiwanis Golf Tournament – Peter Bedard 
Memorial. 
 
Follow us on Facebook 
 
Send your news to  
andy.sarrasin@lakeshorekiwanis.ca  
Kiwanis Club of Lakeshore Montreal  
34, 34th Avenue, Lachine, Québec H8T 1Z2 
(514) 620-9270 www.lakeshorekiwanis.ca 

 

mailto:andy.sarrasin@lakeshorekiwanis.ca
https://www.facebook.com/lakeshorekiwanis/
mailto:andy.sarrasin@lakeshorekiwanis.ca
http://www.lakeshorekiwanis.ca/

